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Project Abstract:  
The goal of this project is to develop a long-term trend analysis for four species of amphibians that reside 
in Rocky Mountain National Park.  The ultimate goal is to understand the trajectory of each species 
population to better understand whether management actions are necessary or if populations are not 
declining at the rate currently expected.  A secondary goal is to determine the impact of current visitation 
rates on these species.  A model will be built to look at how visitation may be affecting the abundance of 
these species. 
 


